Jan. 21, 2020

| would like to thank the Mayor, Jonesboro City Council, especially the
Terrific Trio, and the Unity Coalition Advisory Committee members for
what | witnessed yesterday in the unveiling of two signs announcing the

2,000 block of the Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive.

That street sign was why | applied for and served on the Unity Coalition
Advisory Committee — so we could come up with an acceptable
compromise for naming a street after the slain civil rights leader who

fought for justice for all.

Thank you again for renaming the street. Jonesboro is my home now
and if | can be of service again, just let me know. You’ve got my P.O.

Box and my resume.

Thanks.

Sandra L. Combs
P.O. Box 2686
State University, Arkansas 72467



